## ALASKA BOARD OF GAME November 28, 2016 | Teleconference

On-Time Advisory Committee Comments Index

Copper Basin Advisory Committee
---------------------------------

Submitted By Chuck McMahan Submitted On 11/22/2016 1:57:08 PM

Affiliation

Copper Basin F&G Advisory Committee

Phone

907-320-1064

**Email** 

cmcmahan@cvinternet.net

Address

PO Box 110

Gakona, Alaska 99586

As chairman of the Copper Basin F&G Advisory committee, I would like to encourage the board to consider holding the special March 2017 meeting in the Glennallen area, if that is a choice. Especially if there will be a chance to testify at the meeting, it would provide a chance for the people most affected by the community hunt (local permenant residents of GMU 13) to be able to give their opinion in person to the Board about what they think should be done concerning the CSH without having to travel a longer distance, obtain room and board and wait to testify. As a committe we were unanimous voting to get rid of the hunt as it is altogether and move on rather than try to salvage an already out of control hunt with a band aid. However, there may be folks here in the area with different thoughts, or even possibly some better ideas to improve the hunt as it was intended. We think the community has adequate facilities, room and lodging to host the meeting and hope the board will consider holing the meeting here.



AC01 1 of 1